Dunnington News



Message for Y2-Y6 from Mrs Rowntree REMINDER

Please can all children have appropriate warm P.E. kit for Mr Scoreby's fitness sessions on a Wednesday. The children also need suitable trainers and a plastic bag for wet, muddy footwear to be placed in after the lesson. A change of socks is also advisable as the field is often wet throughout the winter months.

Message for all parents from Mrs Hancy

Our Harvest Services this year take place on Monday 2nd October. We will again be collecting donations on behalf of Carecent, an organisation in York that provides breakfast for homeless people. A list of the items they need is attached. If you would like to help, please send your donations to school on the morning of 2nd October.

Thank you.

Message for Y4 - Y6 from Miss Dunn

I am pleased to let you know that Musical Theatre Club will be running again this term. Please see the attachment for details.

Message for All Parents from Revd. Nick Bird

Messy Church

We would love to welcome you to our Messy Harvest. Making bread, creating lanterns, telling stories and singing songs.
All are welcome. Saturday 30 September, 3-5pm, Dunnington Methodist Chapel.

Message for Y6 parents from Miss Dickenson

Thank you to everyone who came along to the welcome meeting last week. Hopefully everyone has received a copy of the Year 6 newsletter and spelling lists that are being covered in school this half term.

Please find information attached about Mini Lifesavers. If your child is interested in taking part in learning basic lifesaving techniques, please complete the slip and return to school. Further information will follow once I know how many children are interested in participating. It will cost $\pounds 5$ and there needs to be a minimum of 10 children to run the course. It sounds like lots of fun!

Message for all parents from Mrs Hancy

Please can all parents/carers refrain from parking on driveways and the safe crossing areas opposite the KS1 playground gates and at the top of Church Lane. Irresponsible parking is currently making crossing particularly hazardous.

I'm sure you will agree – the safety of our children is paramount.

Carecent Needs - Harvest 2017



This year, we need the following, please help!

Tinned tomatoes (preferably whole not chopped)

Tinned meat which can be served cold – ham, spam, corned beef.

Tinned hot dog sausages

Tinned spaghetti

Baked Beans

Breakfast Cereal

Porridge Oats

Canned fish (especially fish other than tuna)

Brown Sauce

Tomato Ketchup

Tea

Instant Coffee

Sugar

Marmite / Peanut butter

Tinned fruit

Fruit juice

Clothing and Toiletries

Gents' socks please - they don't have to be new, but they do have to be clean! We would also welcome mens & ladies underwear (new / nearly new)

Jeans (in sizes 30", 32" and 34") Gents' clothes (fleeces / jumpers / t-shirts)

Hats, gloves, roll-on deodorant (**no** aerosols please), toothpaste, shampoo and disposable razors.

Baby wipes / cosmetic wipes and feminine hygiene products.

This year we're not asking for:

Tinned or packet soup

Salt

Combination tins e.g. baked beans with sausages – and spiced items.

As we only serve breakfast, we can't use things such as tinned or fresh vegetables, cooking sauces, packets of dried rice and pasta.

If you have any questions, please email admin@carecent.org or phone 01904 624244 during opening hours.

Thank you for your support – it really makes a difference!